
No. 17 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

Mr Higgins to the Minister for Tourism and Culture 
 

Warren Park 
 

1. What is the basis of the $25 Million allocated to Warren Park, how was 

the amount calculated? 

2. Could you please provide specific details of the design of the facility at 

Warren Park?  

3. Is there cash allocated to the project this current financial year? 

4. When will the project commence and how long is the construction 

period? 

5. Have you or do you intend to establish an Independent Board to manage 

the government stated home for Rugby League at Warren Park? 

6. What are the government's plans for Richardson Park? 
 

Answer 
 

1. The $25 million allocation to Warren Park is to develop a home of the 

National Rugby League NT (NRLNT). The amount was announced prior 

to the election and was determined after discussions with the 

community. 

2. Specific details of the design are being determined by a Project 

Development Group in consultation with HK Solutions. 

3. No program for construction has been allocated in 2016-17.  

4. It is expected that the project (consultation period) will commence in 

2017-18, and the construction period will be determined by the final 

design. 

5. Whilst the final management framework is yet to be approved, it is 

expected that the NT Government will own the facility, with a day to day 

management model to be developed. 

6. Future plans for Richardson Park are being considered by the 

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics. 


